
September 22, 2025

Stuart Tom & Members of the
ICC Nominating Committee
c/o John Belcik, CEO
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Chairman Tom and ICC Nominating Committee,

I am writing this letter to support Jessica Fust in her candidacy for the ICC Board of Directors in Section B seat. Jessica has dedicated many hours in voluntary service for the ICC members in Region 2. She has served in leadership roles in region leadership as well as at the national level. She has dedicated time in service as reflected in her impressive resume.

She is uniquely qualified for a board position with degrees in architecture and public administration including a master’s degree. This supplements the professional service she has provided to her communities in leadership capacity for the largest community in Montana. This has included managing a large department and additional project management. She has experience in plan review, inspections, and code enforcement, and comes with a perspective that takes all into account. With this, I am happy to endorse Jessica in her candidacy.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,



Paul Demers, Chairman
ICC Region VI, Northeast Region Coalition (NERC)
(207) 977-3827
iccregionVIchair@gmail.com
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